
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
18th October 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
INSET Day – Friday 27th October 
 
I am writing to make you aware that we have an inset day next Friday. 
Students will therefore start the half term break at the end of school on 
Thursday 26th October.  
 
Students will then return to school at 8.40am on Monday 6th November. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss J. Gillies 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 


